
 HENRICO COUNTY 
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held on Thursday, 
April 11, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. at Echo Lake Park 5701 Springfield Road Glen Allen, VA 
23060 to discuss: 
 
Henrico County has been certified for the Federal Emergency Management Agency’s 
Community Rating System, which will allow property owners to save money when they 
purchase flood insurance. The county is entering the system at the highest level ever obtained 
by a municipality in its first year under the current program requirements.   
 
 

 Tanya N. Brackett 
 Tanya N. Brackett, CMC 
 Clerk, Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
 April 10, 2024 
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